
 

November 30, 2020 

Dear Friends of the UC Master Gardener Program of Colusa County, 

#GivingTuesday is December 1. 

Your gift will go directly to the UC Master Gardener Program of Colusa County 
demonstration garden in Williams. 

We are working to address the needs of Colusa County residents like you. We 
produce and deliver science based information through our program. We touch the 
lives of many residents in our community. 

Your donation will allow us to reach more people and have a larger impact in Colusa 
County. Your gift will support educational activities at the demonstration garden. 

Thank you for considering this request. 

 

Gerry Hernandez 

UC Master Gardener Program of Colusa County 

If you would like to make a donation, please click on the link. 

ucanr.edu/GivingTuesday 

  

 

UC Cooperative Extension – Colusa County 

100 Sunrise Blvd., Suite E – P.O. Box 180, Colusa, CA 95932 

Office: 530.458.0570 – Website: cecolusa.ucanr.edu – Email: glhernandez@ucanr.edu 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ER3SQUb_sMUmzGTxwOZB8GhLCChQhsT_yIP2A40h_4VI0LCiJJHEOi2WcXmCVEdloOdC8QIfD5EQHFW0mvpOfeLg2bukoLPdHRytnObctjugzqwnXNAUgGjr5NY_PQBai8jSbwoDRuTSEOuBumiwvw==&c=QAmBrU52-xkEsZ7UbQV6orLwEWcQkYl2NrPA8u3ulDNpMTX_7xomiQ==&ch=Yo44GIZ0QSq8SByoYZJtgBuFP8SRbEgmH-1xix8DYx2LHDgknGpWvw==

